
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Taekwondo Family! 
 
On behalf of the Russian Taekwondo Union, I am honoured to 
invite You and your National Team competitors to participate in the 
Moscow 2017 World Taekwondo Grand Prix Series 1 to be held in 
Moscow, Russian Federation on August 04-06, 2017. 
 
It is the second time the World Taekwondo Grand Prix Series 1 will 
be held in Moscow, the capital of Russian Federation. The 
Organizing Committee is working hard to have a great event in 

Moscow. I am convinced that the OC will do its best to deliver excellent championships, 
to organize clean and fear competitions!  
 
I wish all of you good luck in the preparations for this event and hope to see you soon in 
Moscow! 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anatoly Terekhov 
 President, Russian Taekwondo Union 


